26Jun22 Update

PP4

After all the permitting issues we are on track to start the project. Again, | am sorry it has taken so long
but we have been pushing like crazy to get it done.

Guillermo from Paramount and Mike from Elias Brothers went into every unit in the past couple of
weeks to inspect the damage. Below is a chart of what units.

have damage. It shows the units that need to remove their shutters along with which units have stucco
damage on the walls.

Work will start July 8th with pressure washing the building and looking at the outside of all the units
with the lifts.

| have contacted the shutter company and they should be reaching out to each of you effected with
removal.

Towers 1 and 2 shutters will have to be removed first. Removal will start July 5-8 for these towers.
The following week tower 3 and 4 will be scheduled to be removed July 11-15.
Once the work starts, they will let us know when tower 5,6 and 7,8 will be removed.

As you can see in the document below there are 2 units that may need the sliding doors removed to
repair wall damage. We are working on a company that can get that done if needed.

| know there will be questions as we are going through all of this. Once Elias Brothers are on site and
they start the work we will know much more.

Thanks,

Art



